KBJ 259/2008

The Embassy of Brunei Darussalam presents its compliments to the ASEAN
Secretariat in Jakarta and has the honour to attach herewith one (1) envelope from
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade, Brunei Darussalam addressed to His
Excellency, Secretary-General of ASEAN, ASEAN Secretariat, Jakarta, Republic of

Indonesia.

The Embassy has further the honour to request the latter's kind assistance in

forwarding the said envelope to its highest destination.

The Embassy of Brunei Darussalam avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

ASEAN Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.

ASEAN Secretariat
70A, JI. Sisingamangaraja
Jakarta Selatan

Jakarta, 5 December 2008
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DIT: GEN /25

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Brunei Darussalam presents
its compliments to the Secretary-General of ASEAN and has the honour to refer
to the Protocol to Amend the Memorandum of Understanding on Air Freight
Services (hereinafter referred to as the “Protocol”) signed in Bangkok, Thailand,
on 8 February 2007.

The Ministry has further the honour of informing the ASEAN Secretary-
General that the internal procedures necessary for the entry into force of the
Protocol have been duly completed in Brunei Darussalam, and that pursuant to

Article 3 of the Protocol, Brunei Darussalam hereby deposits its Diplomatic Note.
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Secretary-General of ASEAN the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Bandar Seri Begawan, 1 December 2008

ASEAN Secretariat
JAKARTA




